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RFP for Nevada Test Site M&O Contract Released 

A Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Management and Operations (M&O) contract for the 
Nevada Test Site and Satellite Facilities has been released.  The RFP is available at the following  
website:  www.doeal.gov/nevadacontractrecompete . 

Offerors for the Nevada Test Site M&O contract may access the web page for pertinent 
information associated with this solicitation.  The purpose of this web site is to provide information 
regarding the government’s position and expectations associated with competing the M&O contract for 
the management and operation of the Nevada Test Site and satellite facilities for the term commencing 
October 1, 2005. 

The Nevada Test Site is a unique expanse of federally controlled land and facilities in a remote 
region of southern Nevada. The test site represents the United States’ capability to support nuclear 
testing and major experiments that involve Special Nuclear Materials and/or other hazardous materials. 

The contractor will be expected to provide the technical leadership and management expertise 
necessary and appropriate to manage and operate the Nevada Test Site and satellite facilities for the 
Nevada Site Office and to accomplish the missions assigned by the National Nuclear Security 
Administration through the Nevada Site Office.   
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